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Dear Parent/Carer  

CLASS TOPICS THIS TERM
This term your child will be learning lots of new skills and knowledge within numeracy, literacy, and health and well-being.  In addition they will be learning about a variety of topics including:
Room 1 – Autumn; Winter; and Stories of Caring and Sharing 
Room 2 – Diversity and Inclusion; Ruth; and Mog’s Christmas 
Room 3 – Rama and Sita; Diwalli; and Christmas in Scotland 
Room 5 – Growth Mindset; and Joseph and his Technicolour Dreamcoat
Room 6 – The history of the rights of the child; The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe; and The Synagogue 
Room 7 – Inventors and inventions; and Christmas 
Room 8 – Enterprise; Notable Christians; and Advent 
Room 9 – Deserts; Enterprise; and Christmas 
Room 10 – Japan; and Developing leadership skills; and Enterprise 

VUE CINEMA – FREE TRIP – POLAR EXPRESS – 16th December 2024
I am delighted to inform you that we are taking our full school to the Vue Cinema at Glasgow Fort free of charge.  Miss Anne Pryce (now Mrs Anne Sheridan) was an Additional Support Needs Assistant (ASNA) in our school until recently.  Anne has very kindly made a substantial donation to our school which we as a staff have agreed should be used to provide a lovely day out for all pupils.  Our sincere thanks to Mr and Mrs Sheridan for giving us this lovely Christmas opportunity. 
Please ensure that you have signed your child’s permission slip (EV5) allowing them to attend all trips. We will require parent helpers. Please let our office staff know if you can assist, thank you.

Results of our Uniform Survey
Both our parents and our pupils have resoundingly requested that our school uniform changes to black and white from August 2025.  Please see full details of this on the ajoining letter, thank you.

Diversity and Inclusion
As you may be aware we are working hard to improve our pupils understanding and appreciation of diversity and inclusion as part of our Annual Improvement Plan 2024-2025.  So far we have purchased £900 worth of books which vary in content and are age appropriate. They cover all aspects of inclusion including race, gender, LGBT, cultures, and disabilities.  We also provided a workshop for parents to discuss some of these resources and their use within our curriculum.
All primary six pupils have received two fun filled workshops this week from Scottish Ballet.  Their theme was based around diversity and inclusion.  Pupils stated that it was, “Great fun!”

Parents’ Evening
We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers to the first of our two Parents’ Evenings on Thursday 14th November.  Please book your appointment through the parent portal or by using this link:  https:www.parents-booking.co.uk/langloanprimary
Should you require any assistance please call our school office, thank you.

Christmas Activities
Please see the Dates for your Diaries section at the end of this newsletter for further information regarding our Christmas Parties, Christmas Concerts and Church Service.  

Dress down day –Friday 22nd November - Please bring a donation  
Friday 22nd November is a dress down day when pupils can wear their own clothing instead of school uniform.  We kindly request that you hand in a donation for our Christmas Fayre on this day.  This could be a tombola or raffle prize.

Christmas Fayre 
Our Parent Council is hosting a Christmas Fayre in our school gym hall from 11am-1pm on Saturday 30th November.  Please come along and support them if you can.
Parent Council Facebook Page
Our Parent Council Facebook Page in now available.  Please feel free to follow them for school updates. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  2024-2025
(New dates have been added)

Wed 6TH Nov 7pm				Parent Council Meeting
Thurs 14th November 				PARENTS EVENING
Mon 18th Nov					In-service Day – pupils do not attend 
Friday 22nd Dec				Dress down day – bring an item for Christmas Fayre
Thurs 28th Nov					Flu immunisations 
SATURDAY 30TH NOV				CHRISTMAS FAYRE
Tues 3rd Dec 3.15pm 				Nursery Induction Meeting for new starts
Tues 10th Dec					Christmas Lunch – can wear Christmas jumper or T-shirt
Thurs 12TH Dec				NURSERY CHRISTMAS SHOW – 10am
Thurs 12TH Dec				SCHOOL CHRISTMAS SHOW – Afternoon and evening performances 
Friday 13th Dec				SCHOOL CHRISTMAS SHOW – Morning performance
Mon 16th Dec					p1-7 to Polar Express – VUE cinema
Tues 17th Dec					Christmas party – ALL p6 and p7 pupils
Wed 18th Dec					Christmas party – ALL p3, p4 and p5 pupils
Thurs 19th Dec					Christmas party AM Nursery  – parents invited 
Thurs 19th Dec					Christmas party PM – ALL p1 and p2 pupils – parents invited 
Thurs 19th  Dec				Dress down day – bring £1 for school fund
Friday 20th  Dec - 9.30am			Christmas Service in Middle Church 
Fri 20th Dec					School closes at 2.30pm

TERM 3

Wed 29th Jan					Parent Council Meeting
Thurs 13TH Feb					Valentines Disco
Mon 17th and Tues 18th Feb			SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
Wed 19th Feb					In-service day	- pupils do not attend		
Thur 13th March				Room 6 Assembly	
Thursday 27th March 2.15			Nursery Spring Assembly	
Fri 4th April  - 9.30am				Easter service in Middle Church 
Mon 7th April – Mon 21st  Apr inclusive	EASTER HOLIDAYS


TERM 4

Thur 24th April					Room 8 Assembly
Mon 5th May					SCHOOL HOLIDAY
Tues 6th May 					IN-SERVICE DAY – pupils do not attend
Thur 8th May					Room 2 Assembly
THURSDAY 15TH MAY 				PARENTS EVENING	
23rd – 26TH May inclusive			SCHOOL HOLIDAY
Wed 28th May 7pm 				Parent Council Meeting
Thurs 12TH June				Summer disco
Thurs 19th June 9.30am			LEAVERS ASSEMBLY – All p7 parents to attend 
Fri 20th June – 9.30am				Prize Giving in Church	
Wed 25th June 				SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1pm for SUMMER

	

Should you have any further suggestions for school improvements please do not heisitate to contact me.  
All general enquiries should be made to our clerical staff on (01236) 632092 or enquiries-at-langloan@northlan.org.uk.   
More confidential matters can be made directly to me by calling our office or emailing  nlrooneya1@northlan.org.uk

Yours sincerely
Mrs A Rooney
Head Teacher
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